
29 Jun 05: Welcome 
The Chaplain has posted a Prayer Request for Hannah Theriot.  Hannah, the 
two-year-old granddaughter of Patrick and Patty Theriot is suffering a rare 
disease and is in need of our spiritual support.  More members have sent their 
dues to Chuck and joined the growing list on the Membership page. 
 
Quartermaster Al Iller has announced the procurement of VLOA merchandise.  
Details will be posted soon. 


